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As the holiday season approaches and online shopping activity intensifies, the United States
Postal Service (USPS) is strongly positioned to handle the expected surge in package and mail
deliveries in a superior and routine manner ahead of and following Black Friday and Cyber
Monday.

“Our commitment is unwavering, and our
preparation is thorough. We have been
strategically planning early and leveraging
significant investments in our people,
infrastructure, delivery network, and
technology,” said Postmaster General and
CEO Louis DeJoy. “Thanks to the Delivering for
America plan, we will be the most affordable
way to ship and mail holiday cheer this year.”

USPS is built for the holidays with affordable,
reliable shipping services to help its
customers send more joy this season. The
ongoing transformation of the Postal Service
includes efficient new facilities and a
modernized delivery network to better serve
its customers this holiday season, and
year-round.
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